
1 December 2023 

Dear Parents, 

 

Christmas 

Christmas has arrived at Parkgate Infants and Nursery. A gentle reminder that the Reception and 

Nursery play will be next Thursday and Friday. The plays will usually start at 9.15 (or as soon as 

we can change children into their play costumes!) and lasts for approximately 1 hour.  

The Year 1 and 2 Play will be the following Thursday and Friday (14th and 15th December) and 

will last for around 1 hour. These are both ticket entry only, tickets are free but you are only      

allowed two tickets to watch either day. Please do not share spare tickets with other parents. 

We will be providing mince pies and tea/coffee for any parents who can join us after the play.  

The Christmas sing-a-long will take place on Monday 18th December. 

 

Hearing Dogs 

After our visit from Echo the hearing dog, the school council have decided to raise money 

throughout the year. The school council have decided to do a colouring competition. These will 

be sent home on Monday. And should be returned by 15th December with a £1 donation at-

tached to enter the competition. A prize will be awarded to the best in each year group and the 

winners will be announced on 19th December. 

 

Celebration Party 

Our Reception and Nursery had a fantastic celebration party this afternoon. The children in 

Nursery and Reception have loved learning all about the different communities that make up our 

amazing school! Thank you to all the parents who made food for the party.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mr Pritchard 



Attendance 

Well done to class who had this 
weeks best attendance! 

 

Badger Class 97% 

Fox Class 96.9% 

Rabbit Class 95.7% 

Squirrel Class 93.1% 

Mole Class 94.1% 

Hedgehog Class 92.4% 

Help needed to wrap presents 
 
Please can we have some parent volunteers 
to help wrap the children’s Christmas  
presents. 
 
If you can give some of your time to help us 
wrap presents for a class, please come to the 
school office and let us know. 
 
Many thanks 
 

 

Jumper Dumper 

 

We have many items of uniform in our jumper dumper. If your 
child has lost some uniform, please check the jumper dumper 
which is situated in the playground in between the year 1 and 
year 2 doors. 
 

   



 

 

 

 

7
th
 December     EYFS Christmas Play 

8
th
 December     EYFS Christmas Play 

14
th
 December     KS1 Christmas Play 

15
th
 December     KS1 Christmas Play 

18
th
 December     Christmas Jumper Day & Children’s Christmas Lunch 

20
th
 December     Term Ends 1:15pm 

 

This week in  Rabbit Class... 

 

This week in Rabbit class we have been using a paint programme on the Ipads. We were learn-
ing about George Seurat who painted using the technique pointillism. We created our own sun-
flower pictures using pointillism.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in Parkgate Pirates ... 

This week, we have celebrated the National Tree Week by talking to our children about the importance 
of trees in our environment and how they create oxygen and sustain wildlife. 
Children really enjoyed taking part in various topic related activities and created some wonderful 
work! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Christmas Events Coming Up…. 

 

 

4th December 5th  December  6th December 

 

EYFS Dress  

Rehearsal 

 

Deadline for 

milk orders for 

next term 

7th December  

 

EYFS Christmas 

Play at 9.15am  

8th December 

 

EYFS Christmas 

Play at 9.15am 

11th December 12th December 13th December  

 

KS1 Dress  

Rehearsal 

14th December 

 

KS1 Christmas 

Play at 9.15am 

15th December 

 

KS1 Christmas 

Play at 9.15am 

 

Last Super Star 

Sports Club this 

term 

18th December 

Christmas 

Jumper Day 

(festive jumpers  

can be worn to 

school) 

Children’s 

Christmas 

Lunch 

Christmas 

Singalong at 

5pm –all  

welcome 

 

19th December 20th December 

Childrens 

Christmas Party 

(children to come 

to school in their 

party clothes) 

 

School finishes 

at 1.15pm 

No Parkgate  

Pirates after 

school. 

 

  





FREE Swimming for 1 Month for all children 
at the school  

Parents will receive 1 Week FREE Member-
ship to use our Gym, Pool, Classes and 
Sauna School  

Staff will receive 1 Month FREE Membership 
to use our Gym, Pool, Classes and Sauna  

20% off Birthday Parties for 1 booking  
No administration fee when joining on Every-

one Active Swim Lessons  
*T&C’s apply. Scan the QR code (right) to 

register 
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SCAN THE QR CODE NOW TO REGISTER! 


